Comments from the Highway Superintendent on the 1/8/19 planning board meeting

CPN-18-087 Robinson

1. Sent an email to Marks Engineering on the question of having to have a new water service
installed for the property. Discussed how it would be less expensive to install a water service
from the meter pit to the home. This will allow the property owners to place yard hydrants in
location as it is past the water meter.

2. A pressure reducing valve must by installed inside the basement
3. If a new service is requested an application for it will need to be submitted and paid for before

work can begin. There may be additional cost as crossing a state road will require a engineer

drawing.
CBN-18-086 Brickyard road
1. Nocomments

CPN-18-079 4803 County road 16

1. It appears that the water service is divided in two different services. One to the house and the
other to the structure to the lake. If there is not a meter pit on County road 16 to the north of
the driveway then the property owner will have to install one. The property has only one water
meter on is account with the town. UPDATE went to property to determine if there is a water
meter pit and none could be found. Property owner will have to install a water meter pit.

2. A pressure reducing valve will be required in both structures if water will continue to both of

them. ‘
3. When regarding the driveway care must be taken to keep a minimum of 48 inches of cover over

the water serv ice.



